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Dear Members of the Toledo AGO, 

 

I hope everyone is enjoying these summer days.  Soon 

we will kick off our program year with a picnic for all our 

members. Details are included in this newsletter.  

  

Our Executive Committee and Officers have been hard at work planning 

a program year that is educational, inspirational and social.  From a 

progressive dinner and organ crawl to a Franck masterclass in February, 

each month has something different. 

  

I can’t wait to see you in September.  Hope to see some of our new 

members there! 

 

Charlotte Mariasy, Dean 

Toledo AGO 

  

 

 

 

TOLEDO AGO PROGRAMS 2021-2022 

  

The Officers and Executive Board met on Monday, July 26. Among other 

items of business there was considerable time spent planning programs 



 

for the coming year, excited that we will once again be able to meet in 

person! Some of the details are yet to be finalized. Stay tuned! 

 

Sunday, September 12 - Picnic Potluck - This will be an opportunity to 

reconnect with other members and to invite others to experience the 

camaraderie of our Chapter. DETAILS BELOW 

 

October - Scholarship Auditions - details TBA 

 

Friday, November 5 - Progressive Dinner  “Adopting an Orphan Pipe 

Organ” will include visits to St. Joan of Arc and Our Lady of Lourdes 

Church where "orphan" organs have been relocated. 

  

Monday, December 6 – Advent/Christmas Member’s Recital.  Location 

to be determined. 

 

January 5 or 6 – Epiphany/Twelfth Night Party – location and details to 

be determined. 

 

February – "Franck in February" A presentation/masterclass on the 

music of Cesar Franck.  Date, time, location TBD 

  

Sunday, March 20 -  3:00 PM – Dexter Kennedy, organist;  Franck 

Project 2022 concert at Rosary Cathedral.  

  

Scholarship Recital – date and time TBD 

  

May – banquet - date, time, location TBD 

  

  

 

 

 

TOLEDO CHAPTER SEASON KICKOFF! 



 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 12 - 4:00 PM 

 

PICNIC POTLUCK  

  

Three Meadows Park Picnic Shelter 

300 Three Meadows Dr., Perrysburg (off State Route 20 near I-75) 

 

The Chapter will provide sandwiches. Please bring a dish to share, table 

service and beverage of your choice.  

 

Consider bringing a friend or colleague who might be interested in joining 

the Chapter or someone who was a former member.  

 

RSVP is welcomed and what you will bring to 

share. toledoago419@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Employment Opportunities 

   

Trinity Episcopal Church in downtown Toledo is looking to hire a part-

time collaborative keyboard artist for Thursday rehearsals and Sunday 

service playing on our two-manual 2005 Casavant Freres pipe organ. 

Interested parties are asked to send a resume to Dr. Jerry Custer, 

Director of Music and the Arts, at jerry@trinitytoledo.org.  

 

Choral Scholar - all sections. First Presbyterian Church, Findlay. 

Wednesday evening rehearsals and Sunday worship. For more 

information contact Clint Miller cmiller@findlayfpc.org  (419) 423-2112, 

ext 24. 

 

SUBSTITUTE AVAILABLE 

Dr. Pam Stover is  available for subbing or interim work on 
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Saturdays, Sundays and weekday services, weddings and funerals. 

Organ, piano or choir directing (children, youth, adults) familiar with the 

Lutheran and Catholic liturgies and most other denominations.  

Pam Stover  618-525-9709 (cell)  

pamela.stover@utoledo.edu 

pamelajstover@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

CONCERT CALENDAR 

Friday, September 17 - 7:00 PM 

First Presbyterian Church, 2330 S. Main St, Findlay  

Todd Wilson, organist  

  

Sunday, September 19 - 4:00 pm. 

Solomon Lutheran Church,  Woodville 

Dan Boyle, organist   

 

Sunday, September 26 - 4:00 PM 

St. Joan of Arc Catholic Church, Toledo 

Dedication of new Muller pipe organ 

Todd Wilson, organist 

FLYER 

 

 

 

 

NEW MEMBER 

Elizabeth (Libby) Saxton, SPC, BA 

Director of Music/Organist 

St. Joseph Catholic Church, Sylvania 

libbylove@gmail.com 

 

Libby was formerly a member of the Canton, Ohio Chapter  

 

 

mailto:pamela.stover@utoledo.edu
mailto:pamelajstover@gmail.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__gmail.us3.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Dda5d7f7bad4067b547453cf0b-26id-3D1b4e4f5573-26e-3D112761629a&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=YucpA7V0tk0XL02zY_NcFJ4gjU6-2YojRwsXQE9IvDA&m=ss8GU8nOq4H7qeddMiQlnOzE2FXk96b96FQVw5-wZmo&s=Ou0zlec9U7s4ShN1w1714xDN5a5pYC8VvfGjN_6LrtY&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__gmail.us3.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Dda5d7f7bad4067b547453cf0b-26id-3D915a18e890-26e-3D112761629a&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=YucpA7V0tk0XL02zY_NcFJ4gjU6-2YojRwsXQE9IvDA&m=ss8GU8nOq4H7qeddMiQlnOzE2FXk96b96FQVw5-wZmo&s=HbBm-GH8W-lrPcyTiKAvWLKoUjKZektFeiklU29MZ1w&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__gmail.us3.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Dda5d7f7bad4067b547453cf0b-26id-3Df64b243d27-26e-3D112761629a&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=YucpA7V0tk0XL02zY_NcFJ4gjU6-2YojRwsXQE9IvDA&m=ss8GU8nOq4H7qeddMiQlnOzE2FXk96b96FQVw5-wZmo&s=5p7OvYqtM_tfk-TCn_fjtc3JT3forxoroQDS0VuV4pI&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__gmail.us3.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3Dda5d7f7bad4067b547453cf0b-26id-3Dddd090b981-26e-3D112761629a&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=YucpA7V0tk0XL02zY_NcFJ4gjU6-2YojRwsXQE9IvDA&m=ss8GU8nOq4H7qeddMiQlnOzE2FXk96b96FQVw5-wZmo&s=HIbo2gs79nXj31giPeJlvm1aeo6AT38LGKt911M0jjA&e=
mailto:libbylove@gmail.com


 

 

Items for the Newsletter are due on the 25th of the preceeding 

month. Send items to toledoago419@gmail.com  

 

  

 

Toledo Chapter AGO website  
 

 

    

 

Copyright © 2021 Toledo Chapter AGO, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Toledo Chapter AGO 

2535 Collingwood Blvd 

Toledo, OH 43610-1432 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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